
World War II Propaganda                                                         Name 

For each image complete the table below. 

1. 

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

2.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

3.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 



4.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

5.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

6.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



7.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

8.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

9.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



10.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

11.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

12.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



13.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

14.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

15.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



16.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

17.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

18.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



19.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

20.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

21.  

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 

 

 



#22 Spirit of ’43 Donald Duck Cartoon 

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

#23 Education for Death Disney Cartoon 

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

#24 Der Fuehrer’s Face Donald Duck Cartoon 

Which side created 
the image? 

 

Who is the intended 
audience? 

 

What is the message 
the creator is trying to 
get across? 

 

What are your 
thoughts about this, is 
it interesting, what do 
you agree/ disagree 
with in the image? 

 

 

 



1. What are the common themes in US propaganda? 

 

 

 

 

2.  How do they get the message across? 

 

 

 

 

3.  What are common themes in these posters? 

 

 

 

 

4.  How are the American pieces of propaganda different/ similar to the Nazi propaganda? 

 

 

 

 

5.  How is symbolism used to attempt to emotionally affect the viewer? 

 

 

 


